
From: ISP FOIA <isp.foia.officer@illinois.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 4:21:19 PM 
To: Kirk Allen <Kirk@illinoisleaks.com> 
Subject: FOIA #06244700  
  
Thank you for writing the Illinois State Police (ISP) with your request for information pursuant 
to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 ILCS 140/1, et seq. ISP acknowledges receipt of 
your FOIA request dated May 6, 2024. 
 
ISP is granting your request in part and denying your request in part. The request was denied in 
part because signatures in the records required redaction pursuant to: 
 
Section 7(1)(b) of FOIA: “Subject to this requirement, the following shall be exempt from 
inspection and copying: (b) Private information, unless disclosure is required by another 
provision of this Act, a State or federal law, or a court order.” (5 ILCS 140/7(1)(b)). 
 
The requested records that ISP is providing are too voluminous to be sent via email; thus, they 
have been uploaded to the secure Microsoft Office OneDrive Server and will be available for 
download at your convenience for the next 365 days at:  06244700 Combined 
Docs_Redacted.pdf 
 
You have the right to review by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) in the Office of the Attorney 
General (5 ILCS 140/9.5(a)). You may reach the PAC at: 
 
            500 S. 2nd Street 
            Springfield, Illinois 62701 
            (877) 299-3642 
            public.access@ilag.gov 
                             
You also have the right to judicial review under 5 ILCS 140/11. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Wheeler 
Illinois State Police 
Freedom of Information Officer 
801 South 7th Street, Suite 1000-S 
Springfield, IL 62703 
ISP.FOIA.Officer@Illinois.gov  
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